
Sunday Notes 
September 6, 2020 

 

RESTORE: now for tomorrow trusting God and each other 
 
September 13 Worship – We will begin meeting weekly for worship in the 
Sanctuary at both 9:00 am and 10:15 am with social distancing and health and 
safety protocols in place.  The 9:00 am worship will also be available virtually 
through our Facebook page.  Please wear face masks and be seated in the 
groupings as set up in the Sanctuary.    Wednesday virtual worship will continue 
via Facebook during September.  Each service will celebrate the Lord’s Supper. 
 

 
Reserve Your Seat for Worship!  – There are 40 places available to attend each 
worship at the 9:00 and and 10:15 am services in the Sanctuary.  Please call the 
church office at 630-892-9309 x100 to let Chris know which service you will be 
attending.  You will need to reserve your place each week for the upcoming 
weekend.   
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Bible Study – This week we will continue our discussion of Ephesians Chapter 4.  
The Sunday bible study is currently online delivered by Zoom. You may go the St. 
Luke’s Montgomery Facebook group and find the bible study link. Click on the 
blue Zoom picture and follow the instructions. There is only one bible study link. It 
is set up as a reoccurring event. 
 

 
St. Luke’s Christian Academy - As announced on August 2, the Leadership Council 
has elected to postpone the early childhood opening to the next fall due to the 
Corona Virus and uncertainties that present too many challenges to us this fall.  
The Pastor’s Power Point from the August 2 meeting is available on the Facebook 
Group page.  Please forward any questions to the pastor. 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 



Labor Day, September 7 – The church office will be closed for the holiday.  
Regular church office hours of 10:00 am – 2:00 pm will resume on Tuesday, Sept. 
8. 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Connecting – If your group or ministry is resuming public gathering, send your 
info to Chris Hansen at churchoffice@stlcfamily.org  by Thursday and she will 
include it in the Friday issue of Sunday Notes. 

mailto:churchoffice@stlcfamily.org

